
 

 

It’s YOUR Voice, YOUR Process 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Notification of Approved Amendment to the Regulations 
concerning Electronic Gaming 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Enniskó:wa/March, 2025) The Kahnawà:ke Legislative Commission (KLC) wishes to 
advise the community that the Kahnawà:ke Gaming Commission (KGC) has provided notification that an 
amendment to the Regulations Concerning Electronic Gaming (the “Regulations”) was approved by the 
KGC. 
 
The KGC notified the KLC on March 17, 2025, that the amendments updated multiple sections in the 
EGD Application Process.  Feedback was received during the 30-day Feedback Period (November 18-
December 17, 2025), and a Feedback Report with replies was compiled. 
 
To view the amendment and the Feedback Report, please go to the Community Consultation page on 
the KGC site at https://gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation.  
 
The Feedback Report can also be viewed on kahnawakemakingdecisions.com or by clicking here.  
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For information on the Regulation, please contact: 
Damian Whyte KGC Office/Compliance Manager 
www.gamingcommission.ca/community-consultation  
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